
This email is being sent to request that I be included in the meeting notes related to the 
discussion on HB 3536.   
  
My contact information is: 
  
Jack Godard 
69710 Lake Drive 
Sisters, Oregon 97759 
  
JBirdRuss@aol.com 
  
For the record, I am opposed to the legislation that is proposed by HB 3536, and have 
expressed the same to Rep. Huffman. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Jack 
 

mailto:JBirdRuss@aol.com

